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   Wreath Sales Fundraiser 
   IMPA is bringing back the wreath sales fundraiser!  
   Sales run October 1 to November 1. All sales will be online. Make sure to sell to your  
   family, friends, and neighbors and don’t forget local businesses, realtors, and teachers!  
   Wreaths will be available for pick up at BHS the week after Thanksgiving. Pick up   
   instructions will be emailed out once it gets closer to the delivery date.  

ORDER HERE: 
https://sherwoodfundraiser.com/IMPA 

 

 
MODERN MARKET GIVE BACK EVENT 

Visit Modern Market Eatery at 1600 28th St on Tuesday, October 10th between 11:00 AM and 9:00 PM to enjoy a 
delicious meal while supporting BHS Instrumental Music Parents Association. With 30% of your orders being 

donated, you can savor every bite knowing you're giving back! 
 
 
 

Annual Participation Dues 
IMPA provides 85% of the funding for the BHS Instrumental Music Department. We respectfully request a tax-deductible 

Annual Participation Dues of $200 per student, which is equivalent to the BHS athletic fee. We understand this may not be 
financially feasible for all families and so we, of course, accept any amount that works in your budget. We also welcome 

you to volunteer in lieu of a donation. You can make a payment here or you can visit the IMPA website for more 
information (bhs-impa.org). Thank you those who have already paid!  

 

 
Football Concessions 

IMPA runs the concession stand at all the BHS home football games. We rely on parents and  
students to make this fundraiser successful. Please sign up to help here or by visiting HelpAtSchools.  

We appreciate your help!    
     Upcoming Football Games: 
     October 6 vs. Fairview 
     October 13 BHS Homecoming 
     October 20 

 
 

Upcoming IMPA Meeting Dates: 
October 10 @ 5:30 pm Band Room 

November 6 @ 5:30 pm Band Room 

December 12: Winter Social Location TBD 


